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Mr. Hubert Miller

Regional Administrator, Region I

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF OPERATOR LICENSE

Dear Mr. Miller:

Mr. Fred Aldrich is no longer employed by the New York Power
Authority. As such, we no longer have a need to maintain his
license.

Please terminate Mr. Aldrich’s Senior Reactor Operator
License (SOP-11215) for operation of the James A. FitzPatrick
Nuclear Power Plant. Thank you for your prompt attenticn to
this matter.

Very truly yours,
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MICHAEL J. COLOMB
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